
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

February 26 – March 23, 2018 

 
 

Following are highlights for the period of February 26th to March 23rd  

February 26 

 Delivered greetings at this year’s New Teacher Induction Program at the 

CEC 

 

 Met with Student Trustees to review their initiative for student focus groups 

in Catholic Secondary Schools  

 

February 27 

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the annual TCDSB Safe and 

Caring School Ambassador Symposium at Montecassino Event Centre 

February 28 

 Along with the Chair, Trustees and Staff participated in TCDSB Health 

Action Day along with the Toronto Marlies at the Ricoh Coliseum 

 

 Had the pleasure of participating in the Festival of African Heritage Month 

at St. Dorothy Catholic School 

 

March 1 

 Attended the 12th Annual Ontario Education Research Symposium in 

Toronto 

 

March 6 

 Along with the Chair had the pleasure of participating in the Celtic Heritage 

month celebrations at St. Bonaventure Parish and School 

 

 In recognition of International Woman’s Day, along with Trustee 

Andrachuk, celebrated Michael Power/St. Joseph Mother-Daughter 

Wellness Tea celebration  

  



March 7 

 Along with Trustee Del Grande and Superintendent Kevin Malcolm had the 

pleasure of attending the Belle & Beast Production at St. Lawrence Catholic 

School 

March 8 

 Attended the Student Nutrition Toronto Strategic Council Meeting at 

Toronto City Hall 

 

 Delivered greetings at the PASSCO - Philippine Arts and Social Studies in 

Ontario Curriculum Project launch, at the CEC 

March 9 

 Held meeting with Privit, an organization that helps schools simplify the 

processing of collecting and managing student health information, to discuss 

concussion laws recently passed in Ontario, at the CEC 

 

March 21 

 Delivered greetings at the Keynote Principal Retreat at St. Bonaventure 

Church Hall  


